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Reminders  

x The tickets for Caldey Class concert, ‘All at Sea’, will go on 
sale from Monday of next week at the price of £3 each. 
They will be available from Mrs Thomas in the school office. 

x The inter-counties cross-country competition takes place at 
Carmarthen Showground next Thursday afternoon. Please 
speak to Miss Thomas if you are interested in taking your 
child to compete. 

Eisteddfod 

This took place on Monday as we were not in school last Friday when it 
was originally scheduled. The standard of presentation was particularly 
good this year and the quality of some of the artwork was fantastic. St 
Non’s were the winning team overall. 

Visits and Visitors 

x On Tuesday this week Ramsey Class took part in another exciting 
filed trip with the Darwin Science team. This forms part of the 
project being carried out with all of the Milford Haven schools. The 
weather was cold but bright and the conditions were perfect for 
the activities they undertook. The trip out was followed up by a 
classroom session in the afternoon. It was lovely to see the children 
so enthused about natural science, one pupil even said that it was 
the best school trip ever! Thanks as always to Marten and Sam 
from Darwin Science. 

x We were visited by the dental nurse from the Design to Smile team 
this week to monitor our supervision of the children’s toothbrushing. 
I am pleased to say that they were very impressed with how well 
this is going and endorsed our current ‘gold star’ rating. 

x From time to time we host short term visits from students on teacher 
training programmes, childcare courses and nursing degrees. This 
week we were joined by Hannah Howells (nursing) and Amber 
Llewellyn (childcare) who gained first-hand experience of how a 
primary classroom works. 

 

 

 

x  

Parish Links 

Skomer Class will lead the 
Sunday Liturgy this weekend. 
Mass starts at 11am; you are all 
very welcome to join us. 

Friends’ News  

Thank you for your continued 
support. We are always thinking 
of ways to raise money for 
schools funds and would 
welcome your ideas. Please 
check this space for details of 
our next meeting.

Attendance 

Attendance for the whole school last week was 95.21% which was just above our target of 95%.  Dolphin 
Class had the highest with 96.89 %; well done to you all. If your child is not in school for any reason please 

could you inform the school office by 9.30m? 

  
  

  


